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7th November 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Year 6 Film: Family Switch  
 
Year 6 children who are not on the residential trip will be watching a film on Friday 8th 
November during the afternoon. The film is called Family Switch and is rated as a PG.  
 
The children are welcome to bring in a small snack box with sweet treats to eat during the 
film but please do not send in any glass bottles or energy drinks and as always no items 
containing any nuts.  
 
If you do not wish your child to watch this film, please could you contact the school office 
on 0121 716 0444. 
 

Family Switch (2023) - IMDb 
 
Thank you as always for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs Greep 
Year 6 Class Teacher  

https://www.imdb.com/title/tt14227048/

